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March 12, 2020 
 
Dear SCHOOL AGE Parents, 
 
With Bellingham Public Schools closing, we are moving to full-
day care for our School Age kids (K-5th grade).  If you need to 
add days to your child(ren)’s current schedule, please submit a 
new Schedule Request or update ASAP.  There are still only a 
set amount of spaces available each day, so you are only 
currently covered for the days you normally pick up your 
child(ren) from Hillcrest Kids. 
 
Check our website daily for updates on our status. In the 
unfortunate event that we are required to temporarily close, our 
website will be the first place to be updated.  Calmness and 
cleanliness will win the day. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Ben Gifford 
Hillcrest Kids Site Director 
beng@hillcrestkids.com 


